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SEPTEMBER 2017 

 

 
Development Inspections Units Relocate 
 
 

Effective Monday, September 11, 2017 the Plumbing, Electrical and 
Construction Development Inspection Units will no longer be located 
at 280 Broadway.  The new location address is: 
 
 

NYC Department of Buildings 
One Centre Street, 23rd Floor 

Room 2342 
New York, NY 10007 

 
 
Unit contact information will remain the same: 
 
Plumbing Development Inspections .............................. (212) 393-2554 

Electrical Development Inspections ............................... (212) 393-2556 

Construction Development Inspections ......................... (212) 393-2553 

NOTE: To reach Construction Enforcement, please call (212) 323-8079 
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